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We understand that as of this week RSP has purchased the Manston Airport
site. We also understand that Tony Freudman, the director of RSP, has
stated that there will be no flights - but this is totally misleading.

On reading the Noise Mitigation Plan (1.7) aircraft of a quota count of
4 or more cannot land between 6.00 - 7.00 a.m. BUT this indicates that
they WILL be able to land between 23.00 - 06.00.

We urge you to investigate fully the claims of 'no night flights'.

We who live under the flight path will have our lives ruined and our
children's lives ruined. The town of Ramsgate which is gaining respect
as a revived thriving coastal tourist destination with its regeneration

of seafront cafes and clubs, shops and growing artists community will be
wiped out.

Jean and David Mancini





